4/27/10 Board Hearing
AB 2121

* Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

EGCEIVE

MAR 24 2010

-March 24, 2010

SWRCB EXECUTIVE

'Re AB2121

Noooo, you must not restrict the diversion from the Gualala River. 1work at The Sea
Ranch Water Company and live in Gulalala. Both depend on the diversion of the Gualala
River. Without water, I will not have a job or enough water to live,

AB2121 is too general and each diversion should be looked at case by case. Wearea
very conservative community and want to remain that way.

Bill Ward
P.O. Box 508
Gualala, CA 95445




